

Neighborhood Bridge

October 1998

TPNA Annual Meeting - Thursday, October 22, 7PM

Annual TPNA Meeting

The Annual Meeting of the TPNA is scheduled for Thursday, October 22 at 7 PM in the audit of St. James School at 1818 Edenside Ave. All residents of the Tyler Park neighborhood are urged to attend this meeting to hear the annual reports and to elect the TPNA Board of Directors. The Board will elect officers for the year at a later meeting.

Alderman Tom Owen will be present to hear residents' concerns and to discuss topics of interest, such as the Tyler park neighborhood becoming a Historical District.

Fall Festival Report

Thanks to all the great people living in the Tyler Park area. This year's Annual Fall Festival on Sunday, September 13, was one of the best in recent years. The weather was a bit hot but dry, and even though the Original Highlands Neighborhood had their festival on the same day, the attendance in Tyler Park grew throughout the day. The music began with a Russian folk singer, continued with the blues of the Roadmasters, and finished with the big band sound of the Ovation Orchestra.

Once again Tyler Park neighborhood resident Alderman Tom Owen conducted three trolley tours of the neighborhood, relating the fascinating history of the Tyler Park area. Following the tours the TPNA recognized Tom for his service to the neighborhood and the rest of the city. Tom received a well-deserved standing ovation from the crowd as he was presented with an inscribed plate and a "Tom Owen Street" sign.

Raffle Results

The TPNA Raffle here are at the Annual Fall festival provides inancial support not only for conducting the Festival but also for other activities during the year, such as this newsletter and the Easter Egg Hunt. This year almost 2000 raffle tickets were sold, the highest amount in a number of years. There were 63 prizes from area merchants, mostly from the Highlands area, that were awarded during the day. The \$300 Grand Prize this year went to Geraldine and Paul Lenzi. The \$100 prize that required the winner to be present was won by Hartsul Bratcher, who is eight months old.

One of the more special prizes was dinner at the Lieutenant Governor's historic mansion. Not only did Lt. Governor Steve Henry provide the prize but he was also on hand to draw the winning ticket. He drew the ticket held by the French family of Windsor Place. While congratulating the Frenches on winning the prize, Steve graciously increased the number of guests from four to eight. Steve Henry is a long-time member of the TPNA Board of Directors and is a past President.

Membership Dues

Quite a few Tyler Park neighborhood residents took time to pay their 1999 TPNA dues at the Membership Booth at the Fall Festival. You may also sign up at the Annual Meeting on October 22, or mail your check with the form on the other side of this page. Several dues payers were also generous enough to offer their time for other TPNA activities. We hope you will all be on hand at the Annual Meeting!

More Fall Festival Notes

Activities for kids was focused on the early part of the day. Girl Scouts set up craft stations, the Louisville Fire Department and Police Department were on hand, and a storyteller from the Highlands - Shelby Park Library was featured. Representatives from the Louisville Zoo fascinated both kids and adults with their Birds of Prey demonstration.

How about the food this year? After several years of food vendors whose performance was less than satisfactory, we feel we finally got it right! There were numerous favorable comments about the variety and the quality of the food which continued to be served until the Festival was over. An ice cream vendor who promised to show up failed to do so. Next year we promise to better those of us with a sweet tooth!

Tyre	ark Neighl	borhood Assoc	ciation Mem	bership Form
Individual Me	mbership _	Family Mer	mbership _	Business Membership
Individu		y Memberships: checks payable		Aembership: \$10
	Mail to TPNA	P.O. Box 4452	Louisville, I	XY 40204
Name	รมระบบสมให้เรา			
Address			_Apt. #	Zip
Home Phone	Business Phone			

TPNA Annual Meeting - Thursday, October 22, 7PM



P.O. Box 4452 Louisville, KY 40204 Non-Profit
Organization
U.S. Postage
PAID
Louisville, KY
Permit 1549